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2nd March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Nursery staff and children would like to invite you to our Nursery Mothers’ Day play and stay session. 

Children are invited to bring their Mum or one other special person to the session.  

During the session you will have the opportunity to play with your child and make Mothers’ Day crafts 

together. The play and stay is on Thursday 19th March.  

Morning Nursery are invited to attend at 10.30am. 

Afternoon Nursery are invited to attend at 2.15pm.  

If your child attends full time nursery, we kindly ask that you attend your child’s official allocated 

session as per this letter. This supports us in ensuring the number of adults are shared evenly 

throughout the day and we meet fire regulations.  

Please complete the reply slip below naming the individual who will be attending the session.  

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss R Kohli  

Executive Headteacher 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Nursery’s Mother’s Day Stay and Play 

 
Name: …………………………………………………         Child’s Name: …………………………………………………        Class: ….......... 
 

I will be attending the Easter bonnet parade on Thursday 19th March: 
 

10:30 AM Morning Session  

2:15 PM Afternoon Session  

 
Signed________________________________ Parent/Guardian 
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